
Montana Family Pharmacy Call to Action 
 
HB 740 Needs Your Support! Consider the simple act of signing our petition. 
 
HB 740 will be heard in the Senate Judiciary Committee April 1st and PBM opposition is 
fiercely ramping up. 
 
Consider signing our petition to voice your support of HB 740. A large showing of support 
will be incredibly impactful as we reach another critical point in passing HB 740. 
Now is the time to concentrate our grassroots efforts. Montana’s independent pharmacies 
must act collectively to counter the PBMs’ false claims, unlimited budgets, and large 
national lobbying teams. 
 
Petition link here:  https://forms.office.com/r/muvwsqh1TW 
 
Please feel free to forward the link to colleagues so our reach is as widespread as possible. 
 
Thank you for your active involvement and support. We cannot do it without you! 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/muvwsqh1TW

